“A caring, happy and creative environment in which ALL children can succeed”

What’s happening week commencing:  Monday 8th October 
	
	Morning
	Afternoon
	After School

	Monday
	
	
	Powys Active Kids 3 – 4pm
Reception to Yr 6

	Tuesday
	
	
	

	        Wednesday
	
	
	

	Thursday
	Swimming – Class 2

 
	
	Netball Club 3 – 4pm

Years 4, 5 & 6

	Friday
	Urdd Netball Competition
Harvest Service 1.30pm
	
	Football Club 3 – 4pm

Years 4, 5 & 6


Our Welsh Phrase of the Week is:
‘Oes gen ti anifal anwes?’

‘Oes, mae gen I ddau gi’





‘Do you have a pet’

‘Yes, I have two dogs’
Dear Parent / Carer,
MacMillan Coffee Morning
Thank you again to everyone who supported us.  We raised £131.55 from the coffee morning and the Bodyshop Grid, plus £200.00 which was raised at a coffee morning at the Old School Hall organised by Donna Kendall and Becky Allen, so a grand total of £331.55 for the MacMillan Charity!
School Governing Body

Mrs Hazel Swaine has resigned from the Governing Body.  We would like to thank Mrs Swaine for her many years of loyal support as both a Parent Governor and more recently our Community Governor.  
Parent Pay

A reminder that from Monday 8th October, we are going cashless.  Some parents still haven’t signed up – can you please do this by Monday.  There may be some teething problems in the initial stages so please bear with us while we get up and running.
Snacks / Fruit

We will not be selling fruit in school from Monday, children will need to bring fruit from home.
Harvest 

Our Harvest Service will be held in Church on Friday 12th October at 1.30pm.  Can the children please bring in a non-perishable item – tins, packets, etc. for the Hampers.  If you would like to nominate a member of the local community to receive a hamper, please complete the slip below and return it to school by Friday 12th October, or send by email.
Labelling School uniform/clothing

Can we please ask that any clothing which is taken off for PE lessons is labelled with your child’s name (especially for children in Class 1).  Thank you. 

Free Training at Welshpool Rugby Club

We have been asked by Welshpool Rugby Club to include the following notice in our newsletter:

‘Our Under 8s training will now take place on a Saturday morning from 10am until 11am at the Rugby Club, Maes Y Dre playing fields, Welshpool.
This is for boys and girls in school years 2 & 3 and is *non contact*.
We will be coaching fun games and the values of rugby: confidence, teamwork and having FUN.
The Clubhouse will be open for tea and coffee for parents.’
Lost Property

A boy’s coat from Class 3 has been lost – navy blue with bright green zip and poppers.  Could you please check that it has not been brought home by mistake.  Thank you. 

School Photographs

The Photographer will be in school on Friday 16th November 2018 for pick a pack portraits, singles and/or families.  

PTA Annual General Meeting

A reminder that this is on Thursday 11th October 2018, commencing at 6.15pm in school.  The AGM will be followed by a meeting to discuss the Spooky Disco on 26th October and ideas for other fundraising events.  We would welcome new members!
Amanda Williams
Harvest Hamper

My child(ren) ____________________________________________________________________ 

would like to nominate _____________________________________________________________

to receive a Harvest Hamper





Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………..
‘Oes gen ti anifal anwes?’





‘Oes, mae gen i ddau gi’
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